Mgr Patrick J Mulvany VG St Patrick's Parish 22 St John's Road Morecambe LA3 1EX

01524 410322

patrick.mulvany@btinternet.com

12 February 2008

Fr Peter Stanton & all Staff
Castlerigg Manor
Keswick
Cumbria
CA12 4AR

Dear Fr Stanton & Staff,

FIT FOR MISSION? YOUTH

As promised, I enclose the Terms of Reference for the *Fit for Mission? Youth Review.* I am now able to tell you that the membership of the Working Group for the Review exercise is as follows.

Fr Joe Wheat – Director of Nottingham Residential Youth Centre – 'The Briars';

Fr Dermott Donnelly – Director of Hexham & Newcastle Youth Mission Team;

Anna Cowell - Diocesan Youth Officer for Leeds Diocese;

Judie Shimmel - Diocesan Youth Officer for Hallam Diocese;

Peter Metcalfe - Accountant in Preston;

Kathy McLeod - Former Head of RE in Catholic High Schools in Preston and Blackpool.

The above will be in touch very shortly. It is the Bishop's wish that you give them your full co-operation and assistance in this important work.

Yours sincerely,

Mgr Patrick Mulvany,

10 Fr & Alling